
‭Monument Academy‬
‭Middle School‬

‭Middle School Awards Ceremony‬

‭Middle school awards ceremony will be held on‬ ‭.‬ ‭The ceremony will be split up‬May 13, 2024

‭into different sessions with 6th grade starting the evening at 5:30 pm, National Junior Honor‬
‭Society hosting their ceremony at 6:30, and 7th grade awards will start at 7:15.  Everyone is‬
‭welcome to attend the event, but an email will be sent to families letting them know if their‬
‭child will be receiving an award.‬

‭Spirit Week‬

‭The week of May 6th will be a spirit week leading up to the color bash on May 10th.   Here is the‬
‭lineup of the spirit days.  Please make sure to follow the spirit of the dress code and be aware‬
‭there are no Crocs during these days.‬

‭Monday:‬‭Comfy Day (No slippers)‬

‭Tuesday:‬‭Dream Job Day (What did you want to be when‬‭you were little)‬



‭2‬

‭Wednesday:‬‭Tourist Day‬

‭Thursday:‬‭Tye Dye Day‬

‭Friday:‬‭Superhero vs. Villain Day‬

‭Concert Week‬

‭The final performances of the school year will be taking place.  Come out and be amazed at the‬
‭product our middle school students have achieved with the guidance of our top notch teachers.‬
‭Look forward to seeing you there.‬

‭●‬ ‭May 14      Choir Concert      7:30 pm             Lewis Palmer Auditorium‬
‭●‬ ‭May 15      Strings Concert   6:00 pm             Palmer Ridge Auditorium‬
‭●‬ ‭May 16      Band Concert       5:15/7:00 pm   Monument Academy East Gym‬

‭Promotion‬

‭Attention 8th grade families:  Make sure to register for the final day of middle school festivities‬
‭on May 22nd.  This day will include a final time to enjoy peers at the Main Event from 11:30 am‬
‭to 2:30 pm.  The focus will then change to the promotion ceremony in the Lewis Palmer High‬
‭School Gym starting at 6:00 pm.  If you have any questions, email‬
‭cvinchattle@monumentacademy.net‬‭or‬‭aduca@monumentacademy.net‬‭.‬

‭Last Day of School‬

‭The last day of school for the 2023/2024 school year is right around the corner.  Students will be‬
‭completing a list of tasks to get ready for summer.  Make sure you have your library books‬
‭turned in, you know where the charging cord is for the iPad, and all your fees are paid.  8th‬
‭grade will be participating in the checkout process on May 20th and 6th/7th grade will be‬
‭checking out on May 22nd.  Remember that May 22nd is a half day.‬

‭Respectfully,‬

‭Collin Vinchattle and Angela Duca‬
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